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Dear Prefix First Name Last Name, 

As we close another liturgical year and approach The Solemnity of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe, 
the St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action would like to extend you a warm greeting and express our gratitude 
for all that you have done this year in your ministry to advance the Kingdom of God.  We are especially grateful 
for the many ways in which you have enriched our lives and the lives of our families, helping us to grow in faith.

November is a time to remember the four last things, death, judgment, heaven, and hell.   As we remember 
these things, we remember the fullness of the Church that we can so easily forget as we go about our daily 
lives.   November begins with all saints day and a celebration of the Church Triumphant.   On the second, we 
remember our beloved dead and we, the Church Militant, especially offer up our prayers for all the souls in 
purgatory, the Church Penitent. 

Be assured of our continued prayers throughout this month for your ministry and for any special intentions that 
you may have.

Your Brothers In Christ:  
St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action 


